
‘Race To Nowhere’ at Truckee
High
Due to continued public demand, a third screening of the hard-
hitting education documentary “Race To Nowhere” is scheduled
for Dec. 15 at the Truckee High School theatre from 6:30-9pm.

Sponsored by Sierra Nevada College, Lake Tahoe in partnership
with Parents for Public Schools of Truckee-North Tahoe and the
Tahoe Truckee Unified School District, this film has already
drawn local educators, administrators, parents, and college
students  from  around  the  Lake  Tahoe  Basin  together  for
important discussions about the current state of the American
school  system.  Members  of  SNC’s  Department  of  Teacher
Education,  Excellence  in  Education,  and  the  Tahoe  Truckee
Education  Association  will  facilitate  a  panel  discussion
immediately following the film.

“Race  to  Nowhere”  focuses  on  the  saturation  point  many
students, teachers, and parents have reached in the high-
stakes,  high  pressure  culture  of  the  current  educational
system.  It  highlights  the  mounting  pressures  and  stresses
children  experience  —  from  elementary  school  through  high
school — in an effort to gain admission to top colleges.

The film is rated PG-13 and runs 1 hour, 25 minutes.

For more information on the event, contact Katrina Midgley at
(775) 831.1314, ext. 7517, kmidgley@sierranevada.edu, or Leisa
Peterson at (530) 448.1558, ntt.parentadvocacy@yahoo.com.
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